
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Please help our uniform shop volunteers to help you!

This email has an attachment - click here to open

Happy New Year to all our parents/carers and students!

Our volunteer uniform shop team would be very grateful if you could spend just a couple of minutes
reading through the attached information which we have put together to help both yourselves and our
volunteers!

If you have any queries or further questions, please email us at pauniformshop@strs.org.uk.

Many thanks

Sarah & the shop team

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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